From: Edward Cherry

Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 9:29 PM

To: Alex Elvin; planningboard@oakbluffsma.gov
Subject: Track and Field Project

To Martha's Vineyard Commission and the Oak Bluffs Planning Board;

I am a student athlete at MVRHS. | have played lacrosse on our fields and can tell you that the condition is terrible.
The grass gets muddy and torn up from our cleats after one rainy game. My last season, we cancelled practices
often due to the condition of the field. Our team is always at a disadvantage between missed practices and our
lack of familiarity with synthetic turf.

Please approve Huntress’s Phase 1 of the Track and Field Project for the students of our school.

Edward Cherry



